FORT WORTH, TEXAS

March 1, 1954

TO ALL FACULTY AND ADMINISTRATIVE PERSONNEL:

All members of the T.C. U, staff are urged to be present in the Little
Theatre next Monday, March 8 at 3:30 p.m. for a most important
meeting. At this time, Mr. Hollis Turley of the Pension Fund of the
Disciples of Christ will meet with the staff to explain in detail the
Principles of the Family Protection Plan, which will go into operation
on July 1. A thorough knowledge of the factors involved in this plan
is essential to our wise decision about it.

Most cordially yours,

ih

D. Ray Lindley
Vice-President



